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Good Morning!

I am writing to the Illinois State Board in regards to the closing of Mercy Hospital!

I am against the closing of this hospital or any other hospital for that matter, because we are in need of facilities to
take care of all these patients that are literally dying of Covid-19, and many other illnesses, how can you be closing
down Mercy hospital in the middle of a pandemic?

You have people like me whom care about peoples lives, if I’m willing to be in the front line why can’t you keep the
hospital open so that the people who care can do what they do best? Which is give excellent care to the sick and
dying patients.

Why take away the food off the table of the people whom are at Mercy hospital  working hard saving lives and
trying to stay afloat trying to stay safe and feed they’re families?

Please keep Mercy Hospital open!!

Respectfully,

Myrna Gruba
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